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Comments: I am Luke Schultz from Cora, Wyoming and I am a very active user of the B-T for hunting, fishing,

and general recreation. We know that the Forest provides incredible wildlife habitat that is turly of national

importance, both from a hunting perspective and from the perspective of "non-consumtive" users of wildlife (e.g.,

bird watchers, people that follow deer migrations, etc).

 

From reading the draft assessment, I am a bit concerned about the vast increase in general recreation traffic in

the Forest since the last Forest Plan. Notably, how will this use be managed to avoid adverse impacts to wildlife

and wildlife habitat, and would or should other uses be modified in light of increased recreational use (i.e., how

does the value/weight or different forest uses change in light of increased recreational use?)? In particular, I am

concerned about uses in very valuable seasonal wildlife habitats (riparian areas, tall forb communities), and how

to balance grazing, recreation, and other uses in those sensitive areas. 


